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I am writing today to oppose this bill.  This bill does not focus on the problem of 

suicide and I'm not sure where one would think that guns are directly related to 

suicide.  This is yet another attack on gun rights and the 2nd Amendment hidden 

behind buzz words like suicide.  Mental Health issues have no relation to guns and 

OSHA does not need money to try and make a connection between the two.  The 

sponsors of this bill should be ashamed of themselves.  You are completely wasting 

taxpayer $$ trying to push this narrow agenda through.   


